
DON’T MISS THE SAIC-SPONSORED,  NATIONWIDE 

GWOT MEMORIAL FOUNDATION FUNDRAISER

#SAICMarchInMarch
SAIC is asking each employee in all U.S. offices 

coast to coast to step outside just once during 

the month of March and walk for one hour  

in honor of our fallen colleagues.

“ON BEHALF OF THE GLOBAL WAR ON TERRORISM 

MEMORIAL FOUNDATION, I  WANT TO EXTEND MY 

SINCERE GRATITUDE TO THE TEAM AT SAIC FOR 

ORGANIZING A WALK BENEFITTING THE FOUNDATION. 

SAIC HAS A LONG HISTORY OF SUPPORTING OUR 

NATIONAL DEFENSE AND VETERAN COMMUNITY, AND 

I ’D LIKE TO PERSONALLY INVITE YOU TO PARTICIPATE IN 

THIS CULTURE OF SERVICE BY REGISTERING TO WALK 

DURING MARCH. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!”

Michael “Rod” Rodríguez
PRESIDENT AND CEO

The Global War on Terrorism Memorial Foundation

$30 SUGGESED DONATION
The in-person event is for SAIC employees only,  

but all are welcome to participate in a virtual option.

TIPS TO MAXIMIZE YOUR 

#SAICMARCHINMARCH

The Foundation regularly holds “Ruck the 

Reserve” events on the National Mall that 

mirror military-style ruck marches to raise 

awareness about the future Memorial; 

during these rucks, veterans often share 

their experiences in the war, or family 

members of the fallen will share about their 

loved ones. As you walk, we encourage you 

to reflect on how the ongoing Global War 

on Terrorism has affected you, your loved 

ones, our Country, and the World. We have 

shared some prompts that may help guide 

your conversation: 

• How have you been personally impacted

by the GWOT?

• Do you know someone who has served or

is part of a military family?

• The Global War on Terrorism Memorial 

will be an inclusive place where

all Americans can honor, heal, be

empowered, and unite surrounding this

multi-generational conflict. Why do you

feel that is important?

Use your walk as a time to reflect, discuss, 

and/or appreciate the uniformed and 

non-uniformed service members who 

have stepped up to defend our Country in 

the GWOT for more than two decades and 

their family members.

All funds will go to the Global War on Terrorism Memorial Foundation, the 

nonprofit organization designated by Congress to plan, fund, and build the 

Global War on Terrorism Memorial on the National Mall in Washington, D.C.

SHARE YOUR EXPERIENCE:  Whether participating in person or virtually, we hope you’ll share pictures of your walk 

on social media using #SAICMarchInMarch. SAIC and GWOTMF may share them on their social channels as well. 

WHERE AND WHEN TO PARTICIPATE

Walk in whichever way is easiest for you, and thank you for joining us!

Join a virtual walk at a time, date, and location of your choosing 

throughout March. Walk with colleagues during your lunch break or 

after work, organize your own group, or walk with your family at home. 

Join our in-person walk at our live event on 22 March 2024 at  

12 noon from our SAIC Reston HQ building on 12010 Sunset Hills Road. 

Watch for updates on the website for changes. If participating in the 

in-person, live event, please check the box when registering. 

REGISTER NOW AT WWW.GWOTMF.ORG/SAIC




